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NEW RAIL FINANCING FRAMEWORK FROM 1 APRIL 2018 

  
 
1. Further to the Company’s Announcement on 14 February 2018 in relation to the ‘Sale 

of Operating Assets In Conjunction With Transition To The New Rail Financing 
Framework’, SBS Transit Ltd wishes to announce that it has completed the execution 
of all relevant documents with the Land Transport Authority of Singapore today.  

 
2. With the above, the North-East Mass Rapid Transit System and the Sengkang and 

Punggol Light Rapid Transit Systems will transit to the New Rail Financing 
Framework from 1 April 2018.  
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